ANNUAL MEETING

Thursday, May 19, 1983, 8 p. m.

Tom Sawyer Motor Inn

A park for McKownville? Dennis Moore, Director of Parks and Recreation for the Town of Guilderland, will be present to discuss plans for a proposed new park, to be located behind Oak Drive off Schoolhouse Road.

Also on the agenda is election of officers and board members for the coming year. Come help select the leadership of your neighborhood association, one of the Albany area's oldest and most vigorous. Nominations may be made from the floor, or in advance by contacting Gus Baglione, 438-6707, Margaret McKinley, 489-6987, or Eileen Esler, 438-1197.

GARAGE SALE

Saturday and Sunday, May 28, 29, 10-a.m.-5 p.m. 2 Knowles Terrace

Proceeds from this Garage Sale will help defray a bill for \$1046.10 for court costs which remains unpaid from the suits to try to stop the Crossgates Mall. Donations of items for sale (or direct contributions to the legal fund) are most welcome—contact any board member.

The McKownville Improvement Association Board

President, Lindsay Childs, 8 Providence St. (term expires May, 1983) Vice President, Jim Lane, 44 Providence St. (1983) Secretary, Dorothy Ellinwood, 22 Elmwood St. (1983) Treasurer, Steve Witham, 1 Norwood St. (1983)

Gus Baglione, 3 Ayre Drive (1985)
John Esler, 19 Elmwood St. (1985)
Alice Torda, 2 Knowles Terrace (1985)
Melvin Behn, 27 Parkwood East (1984)
Sharon Levey, 1443 Western Avenue (1984)
[vacant] (1984)
Marey Bailey, 10 Oak Drive (1983)
Bill Butler, 62 Highland Drive (1983)
Don Reeb, 5 Norwood St. (1983)